
 
 
 
Dear parents, 
 
 The Library Media Services department is pleased to announce some changes to our 
eBook Platform, MackinVIA. Starting January 6, 2020, the student login for MackinVIA will 
change slightly. Please see below for more information. 
 
 MackinVIA eBooks work just like regular library books, only digital.  When you log in, you 
can search and browse for available titles, and when you find something you like, you can check 
it out in just a few clicks.  When you’re done, simply check it back in and then check out some 
more!  These eBooks are available on any internet-connected device: laptops, smart phones, 
iPads, Kindle Fire tablets, etc.  They can be used within a regular web browser, or you can install 
the free MackinVIA app to download your checked-out titles and read offline. 
 
 To access these eBooks, go to http://knoxschools.mackinvia.com  Select your school 
from the drop-down menu.  The username will be your child’s student email address, which is 
the letter ‘s’ and is followed by a six or seven digit number + @student.knoxschools.org 
(Example: s######@student.knoxschools.org). The password will be your child’s Active 
Directory password, which is the same password they may use for other school-based online 
services such as Canvas, Google Drive, or to log on to Chromebooks. 
 

If you experience any trouble with these login credentials, these contacts will be happy to 
assist you with username lookup or password reset as needed: 

 
Joe Sumter, Instructional Resource Clerk, Library Media Services 

Email: joe.sumter@knoxschools.org  Phone: (865) 594-3781 
 

Laurie Ireland and Julie Wolfenbarger, IT Help Desk 
Email: helpdesk@knoxschools.org  Phone: (865) 594-1830 

 
We hope these resources will be a great addition to your summer reading routine.   
 
Thank you, and happy reading!   
 
 
 
Sarah Searles 
Specialist, Knox County Schools Library Media Services Department 
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